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18/2/22 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This year marks 25 years of World Book Day. As a school we would like to throw a party 
to celebrate World Book Day and all things reading. On FRIDAY 4th MARCH we are 
inviting children to come to school dressed to celebrate, they may want to dress as their 
favourite book character or they may want to come to school dressed in their favourite 
party outfits the choice is theirs!! 
 
We will spend the whole day enjoying the wonderful world of books and reading as much 
as we can. No celebration is complete without some decorations. Today your child will 
come home with a template for a bunting flag. This will be used to create World Book 
Day bunting to decorate their classrooms. The flag needs to be decorated with something 
that celebrates the joy of reading. Children could decorate it with pictures of book 
characters or copy their favourite book cover or design a reading slogan. The choice is 
theirs. There will be a prize for the most creative in each class! 
 
 

To find out more about World Book Day 2022 please go to their website where there are 
lots of wonderful resources for families. 
https://www.worldbookday.com/families/  
 
I look forward to seeing you all in your best ‘celebrate reading’ outfits. 
 
Mrs Kearney 
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